
 

Bulletin 

Tasmanian Automotive Chamber of 
Commerce 

         

Reference No. VACC CEO announces retirement/ch-09-24 Date:  26/09/2024 

   
Message from VACC’s President Chris Hummer 

   
Geoff Gwilym announces retirement from CEO role 

   
   
Today VACC CEO Geoff Gwilym announced his impending retirement from his role at VACC affective February 2025. 
 
Geoff has advised myself and the VACC Board of his decision. Plans for a search and recruitment strategy will shortly 
be enacted. 
 
This decision comes following 10 years of dedicated service to VACC and its members. Geoff thanks the Board, 
VACC staff and its members for their leadership and engagement over the past decade. 
 
Geoff will work closely with the Board in transitioning-in a new CEO over the coming months and is confident the 
Board selection processes will locate the best possible candidate to lead the most stable and active automotive 
association in Australia. 
 
On behalf of myself and the VACC Board, I would like to acknowledge and thank Geoff for his outstanding 
stewardship of the organisation over the ten years. 
 
 
 
Chris Hummer  
President 

 


